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I oppose this bill. As a long time Oregonian of 70 years this bill is neither 

representative of the people of Oregon nor is it fair and just. Water rights have long 

been a part of our way of life and are historical. This is truly lawfare against the 

people of Oregon and is the opposite of the Oregonian farmers and ranchers. The 

people who provide the food we eat. This will harm many people and is way beyond 

government overreach. I OPPOSE this bill. 


